
Pressure Scriptures 

 

Psalm 62:1-2Living Bible (TLB) 

62 I stand silently before the Lord, waiting for him to rescue me. For 
salvation comes from him alone. 2 Yes, he alone is my Rock, my rescuer, 
defense and fortress. Why then should I be tense with fear when troubles 
come? 

Psalm 61:2-4Living Bible (TLB) 

2 For wherever I am, though far away at the ends of the earth, I will cry 
to you for help. When my heart is faint and overwhelmed, lead me to the 
mighty, towering Rock of safety. 3 For you are my refuge, a high tower 
where my enemies can never reach me. 4 I shall live forever in your 
tabernacle; oh, to be safe beneath the shelter of your wings!  

 

Psalm 147:10-11Living Bible (TLB) 

10 The speed of a horse is nothing to him. How puny in his sight is the 
strength of a man. 11 But his joy is in those who reverence him, those who 
expect him to be loving and kind. 

 

Psalm 71:5-6Living Bible (TLB) 

5 O Lord, you alone are my hope; I’ve trusted you from childhood. 6 Yes, 
you have been with me from birth and have helped me constantly—no 
wonder I am always praising you!  

 

 

 



Psalm 81:10Living Bible (TLB) 

10 For it was I, Jehovah your God, who brought you out of the land of 
Egypt. Only test me! Open your mouth wide and see if I won’t fill it. You 
will receive every blessing you can use! 

Isaiah 58:13-14Living Bible (TLB) 

13 If you keep the Sabbath holy, not having your own fun and business on 
that day, but enjoying the Sabbath, speaking of it with delight as the 
Lord’s holy day, and honoring the Lord in what you do, not following 
your own desires and pleasure nor talking idly— 14 then the Lord will be 
your delight, and I will see to it that you ride high and get your full 
share of the blessings I promised to Jacob, your father. The Lord has 
spoken. 

 

John 8:32Living Bible (TLB) 

32 and you will know the truth, and the truth will set you free.” 

 

Hebrews 13:5Living Bible (TLB) 

5 Stay away from the love of money; be satisfied with what you have. For 
God has said, “I will never, never fail you nor forsake you.” 

 

Matthew 6:33Living Bible (TLB) 

33 and he will give them to you if you give him first place in your life and 
live as he wants you to. 

 

Psalm 37:4Living Bible (TLB) 

4 Be delighted with the Lord. Then he will give you all your heart’s 
desires. 


